
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

                      

      

                            
 
 

Annual reports 
Thank you for all the feedback slips from your children’s annual reports. This feedback is highly valued and is very 
informative. 
 
Next term 
School will re-open on Tuesday 3 September, as we have an INSET day on Monday 2 September. 
 
Welcome to your new class meeting – Wednesday 11 September 
This is an important date for your diary as the purpose of this meeting is to inform you of the systems in place to 
support your child’s progress, to give you an overview of the timetable and curriculum in your child’s class and to lay 
the foundations for effective communication between you and the school. I will also be giving a presentation, 
outlining the school’s priorities for the year and the part played by the senior leadership team and governing body in 
ensuring excellence in the way your children are supported at Greenway. Please see below the timings of these 
meetings.  
 
Class meetings   7.00-7.30pm 
Headteacher’s presentation 7.30 -8.00pm 
Class meetings   8.00-8.30pm 
 
Open Evening  
It was lovely to see so many of you attend this annual event.  The school looked fantastic and it is always a 
pleasure to see your children’s work celebrated and on display.   
 
School uniform and equipment 
Please ensure that your children return to school in September with full school uniform, PE kit and indoor shoes, all 
of which should be clearly named. This will help us to avoid accumulating a large quantity of un-named lost 
property.  
 
School Dinners 
The cost of school dinners will be increasing in September to £2.60 per day for all children in Years 3,4,5 & 6. 
All children in Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 will continue to receive Universal Free School Meals. 
If your child currently has School dinners and would like to swap to packed lunches in September please email 
letters@greenway.herts.sch.uk BEFORE the start of the new term. 
 
Daily MileTrack 
We are pleased to announce that our Daily Mile track will be installed over the summer holidays!  We are planning 
an official opening next term. 
 
On behalf of all the staff at Greenway, thank you for your support this year and best wishes for a long, hot, restful 
summer holiday. Best wishes to all of Year 6. 
 
 
See you in September! 
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